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December 12, 2023

MR. Mellan Paglinawan
empolaris26@gmail.com

SUBJECT  :Inquiry for Agarwood seedlings in Gourmet Farms located at Aguinaldo
Highway, Buho, Silang, Cavite

Dear Mr. Paglinawan,

Warmest Greetings!!!

This is in response to your email through the DENR Action Center regarding the legality of
Agarwood seedlings from Gourmet Farms in Aguinaldo Highway, Buho, Silang, Cavite.
Please be informed that Iba Botanicals Inc., is a holder of Wildlife Culture Permit No. llI-
2021-01 (New) located at ABS-CBN Ecovillage, Brgy. Palanginan, lba, Zambales with
holding facilities at Gourmet Farms situated at Km 52 Aguinaldo Highway, Buho, Silang,
Cavite.

Additionally, Gourmet Farms' application for a Wildlife Culture Permit at the aforementioned
address is already in on process for approval, indicating that the agarwood seedlings there
are accompanied by legal documentation.

For more query you may contact us at mobile number 09081943573 and email at
penrocavite@denr.gov.ph and penroor.mindoro@denr.gov.ph.

Thank you.
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